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“The Struggle Continues!” 
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Dear Friends, 
 
We have all gone through a tough two years – 2020 and 2021 – 
due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  It has been a time that none of 
us ever thought we would have to live through.  Some of us 
have gotten this disease.  Some of us have lost family members 
and friends.  It has affected all of us in some way, and we hope 
that it will end soon.   
 
But throughout these two years, we have tried to move 
forward with our mission.  In 2018 SCOPE50 set an agenda that 
the Board of Directors thought would have an impact.  In spite 
of the pandemic, we have worked on voter registration and 
getting out the vote.  We want to continue with the Oral 
History Project and collect the personal accounts of the SCOPE 
Project volunteers and the community leaders who sacrificed 
so much.  We also need, especially during this stressful time, to 
continue promoting Dr. King’s philosophy of non-violence.   
 
Unfortunately, because of social distancing and the potential 
for spreading the disease, we have been unable to hold our 
annual fundraising event.  We need your help so we can 
continue the work we began 56 years ago.  I am asking for your 
financial support as well as your moral support as we move 
forward in the coming year.  God placed us in this land to be 
servants to his children.  We are also disciples of Martin Luther 
King, Jr. who taught us about love and respecting the dignity of 
others.  He taught us to offer a brighter day.   
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Any donation that you make to SCOPE50 will be gratefully 
appreciated.  We will accept cash donations, checks, or you 
may make a credit card donation by going to the SCOPE50.org 
website.  Checks should be made out to SCOPE50 and mailed 
to 773 Spinnaker Beachhouse, Seabrook Island, SC 29455.  
SCOPE50 is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization so your donation 
is tax deductible.  
 
The struggle continues.  Dr. King’s dream is not yet fulfilled.  
God bless you and thank you for your love and support. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
John Reynolds 
President, SCOPE50      


